Children’s Choir Participant Form

Thank you for your interest in the Children’s Choir! Please read below for more details.

Participant: This will hopefully be a fun and exciting experience for you! However, we need to know when we can be silly and when we need to be serious. These guidelines should help us have the correct behavior at the correct time.

1. Once practice has started you may only speak if you raise your hand and have been called on by the Choir Director.
2. Once practice has started you need to remain in your area that will be chosen for you unless otherwise instructed by the Choir Director.
3. Follow instructions to the best of your ability at all times.

I understand that we all make mistakes, but we need to try to do our best if we are going to give God the best praise that we possibly can. By signing below you agree that you understand and will follow these guidelines to the best of your ability. 

Participant Name:________________________			Date:__________________

Parent Name: ___________________________		Phone Number:________________




Parents: By signing above, you indicate that you have received and understand this document. Please keep this lower half for your records. Thank you for encouraging and enabling your child to participate in the Children’s Choir! I will do my best to communicate with you all the details that you may need or want. Practices will typically be the first and third Thursday of the month down in the basement at 6:30pm. Upcoming practices are:

December 2nd, December 16th (Fun Day) January 6th, January 20th, February 3rd, February 17th, March 3rd, & March 17th. As of right now, I am planning on the children’s choir singing on March 20th. Please let me know if that doesn’t work for you! I am flexible. 

General guidelines to know:

1. I will do my best to respect everyone’s time by promptly starting at 6:30pm and promptly ending at 7:30pm.
2. If any Perham School cancels or leaves early from school due to weather, there will not be Choir Practice.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 346-7030 or music@st-henrys.org.

God bless, 

Michael Mettler
